Tri-EPIC

Regional Emergency Planning Committee Tuesday, January 13, 2009 Radius Health Care

Attendees

Charlton Fire EMS: Terri Gough: Region II Public Health: John Degnan Charlton Resident (Ret) Ralph Harris Southbridge APO: Kathy Shields

Charlton Police: Lt. Carl Ekman Southbridge Fire: FF Roland LaRochelle

Southbridge Health Dept: Jim Philbrook Chief Ciesla

C-Med Diane Barletta Southbridge Police: Chief Dan Charette

Dudley Fire: Chief Jeff Phelps Sturbridge Resident: Ric Skinner

Paul Konicezny Sturbridge Fire: Chief Leonard Senecal

John Marinelli

Harrington Hosp: John Hart, Public Safety Sturbridge Police: Lt. Alan Curboy

Kevin Mercier

Overlook: George Senneth Worcester / Dudley BOH: Kerry Clark MEMA 4: Brian Sullivan

Meeting called to order: 08:30

Linda Hart

Announcements – Fire exits and recording.

Conflicts: Diane Barletta

Introductions:

Meeting Minutes: Approved

Old Business:

Armory Update: Chief Charette is working on the plans for the armory. He is working with a couple of companies to work up the plans for the project.

Generator: Has arrived and Roland is working on getting it installed via the electrician, he will keep up updated.

Pandemic Drill: Reminder of the meeting tomorrow for the Chiefs to attend.

Website: Presentation was done by the committee for the web page. The website was voted on and approved to be released to the public. The web page committee will contact each community to have the information to place our Web page on the public access channels. They will also work up a press release to send to the newspapers.

New Business:

Thank You: Lt. Ekman wanted to thank all of the members and volunteers who assisted the town of Charlton during our recent storm. Large discussion was had on the things that worked with the event and things that were an issue. Over this entire event was handled with extreme efficiency and up most respect for the individuals who used our facility. Carl is working on an after action report for the event and will send to the group.

American Red Cross: Suzanne Billings presented an after action report on their operational process, what worked and what did not.

Magnets: Terri will have the magnets made up with the new web address on them. She will split up the quantity we have between the four towns and the hospital.

Mission Statement: Discussion was had for the group to come up with a mission statement for the Tri-EPIC. All members should come up with ideas that we can put together for public posting.

Meeting adjourned @ 10:20

Next Meeting: Tuesday February 10 @ 0800 hours Masonic Health System